
This three-hour program addresses topics critical to building
diverse and effective teams and maximizing collaboration.

During the program, participants will explore their own
dimensional diversity, learn about generational intelligence,
understand how diversity results in more effective team work,
and how it is reflected in organizational culture.

Participants will use this information to grow stronger
relationships and seek diversity when working collaboratively
and in teams.

The parts of this program do not need to be taken
sequentially.

Dates: 
The PART 1 program will be given virtually 9:30am -12:30pm EST on April 21, 2022

Register now!
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This three-hour program addresses topics critical to
developing strong interpersonal communication skills.

During the program, participants will investigate leadership
communication styles, writing styles and the importance of
reading and projecting positive body language.

Participants will build their verbal, non-verbal and written
communication skills for working in teams, and sharing their
message. They may find that by recognizing body language
enables them to direct students to needed services.

The parts of this program do not need to be taken
sequentially.

Dates: 
The PART 2 program will be given via virtual classroom 9:30am -12:30pm EST on April 28, 2022

Register now! 
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This three-hour program addresses topics that are game
changers to working in collaborative settings.

Participants will explore emotional intelligence and how to
employ skill. This is coupled with understanding how one’s
mindset impacts outcomes. Add in a dose of building your
own personal brand, to understand your own impact on
the others you work with, the basis for a transformative
experience to change how you work with others.

Participants will use this information to better work in
teams and with others one-on-one.

The parts of this program do not need to be taken
sequentially.

Dates: 
The PART 3 program will be given via virtual classroom 9:30am -12:30pm EST on May 12, 2022 

Register now! 

.
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This three-hour program addresses topics critical to
developing strong professional leadership skills.

During the program, participants will address conflict
avoidance and resolution, investigate time management skills
and their own productivity, and address the importance of
integrity on leadership.

Participants will use this information to develop stronger
leadership skills through improved performance, conflict
management, and integrity. They will learn how to effect
transformational change in their environments.

The parts of this program do not need to be taken
sequentially.

Dates:
The PART 4 program will be given via virtual classroom 9:30am -12:30pm EST on May 26, 2022

Register now! 


